THE TOLIBAS FAMILY

Missionaries to the Philippines
January-March 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

We are rejoicing as we begin this new year. Thank you for taking the time last year to follow along with
us as we fulfill the Great commission to take the gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ here in the Philippine
Islands.

#« 2023 has just ended, and we are refreshed and excited for a-new year-of
ministry! We are very conscious of the fact that we are living in a very difficult
times with many fast and unexpected changes. But One thing, that we know for
sure is that God never changes. & His Promises never changes.

(Hebrews 13:8 KIV)

That is why we just need to continue sharing the love of Christ to others that
Religion cannot save a person but only Jesus Saves!

We Thank the Lord because He is always in the business of
saving souls in our area. 2022 we started pioneering a new
mission work from scratch, by renting a new place and started
with a handful of people, it is not easy but with God, not giving
up on us it's worth it all! | want to encourage you to just keep on
because our Labhor is not in vain the Lord!

Prayer Request:

Wisdom, Health and Strength.

1. Additional Monthly support to sustain the Children’s
Feeding Ministry of $10.00 a month for each children.
2. God’s Provision to purchase a piece of land to build

classrooms for the Children. we are still short of 520,000 any
amount is a blessing.

Again, Thank you all for your faithful support of this Ministry in
Finances and Prayers. If you are not receiving our emails, please
let us know at darwintolibas@gmail.com if you prefer a paper
. copy, please let us know. You may call us by telephone to 423-
591-1144 this is our magicjack free of charge. Or you can follow
us on our facebook account: Missionary Tolibas

Thank you again for Partnering with us. May God Bless you
greatly.
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Yours with hope in the Philippines, :
Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family
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